Parentmail Update: 08/04/22

Dear Parent/Carer

We have reached the end of an extremely busy and challenging term. School staff and our young people have acted with agility and resilience in the face of the changing Covid-19 restrictions and the impact that this has had on everyday life in school. We would like to thank all parents and carers for your support and understanding as we have tried to continue to operate at full capacity with all year groups present for face to face teaching throughout the term.

We wish you an enjoyable Easter holiday and look forward to welcoming all pupils back to school on 25 April 2022.

Examination revision resources

The WJEC examination board website has very useful information relating to revision tips and study skills. The link to access these resources can be found below:

https://www.wjec.co.uk/home/student-support/revision-tips/

Regards

Cowbridge Comprehensive School Senior Leadership Team.